
Minutes
LPNA Board Meeting

April 8, 2013

A general meeting of the LPNA board of directors held at 310 South Osprey was called 
to order at 6:30 by Kate Lowman, LPNA president.

The minutes from March 11, 2013 were adopted.

Treasurerʼs report was given by Betsy Sublette.  Memberships for 2013 are still coming 
in: we now have $7,179.50

The drug issue in the neighborhood was discussed with two residents. They had a lot of 
information they shared with us and police officer Gerry Puccini who attended the 
meeting.  Rene agreed he would pursue this issue by requesting a meeting with Chief 
DiPino.

Website creator and neighbor Kelly Franklin will donate her time to creating a 
Wordpress site and Shani Thimm will donate the front artwork.  Kate and Juliette will 
work with them both.  Costs for domain name and web hosting will be around $250/
year.  Jude motioned that we move ahead with the project and Betsy seconded.  
Adopted unanimously.

Administrative approval is at a stand still until July and the new commissioners are in 
place.

Jude reported the walking tour map is coming along.

Tunes is April 13 and t-shirts will be available.

Jude gave the CCNA report. 

April 27th is clean up.  Marwan is managing this event.

Kate requested prices for stationary.

The meeting ended at 8:05 
Prepared by Teresa Stone


